
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF HOYT LAKES 
 

Due to excessive rainfall, Whitewater Lake may be contaminated by a temporary 
overflow at the wastewater plant. The City of Hoyt Lakes Public Utilities is asking that 
you please avoid physical contact with Whitewater Lake over the next 2 weeks as it may 
pose a health risk. 
 
Please contact Hoyt Lakes Public Utilities at 218-225-2812 with any questions. 
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